
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Fourth Graders! 
 

My name is Ms. Strzelec (pronounced like Strez-lick), and I’m so excited to be your 
teacher this year! I hope that you are all enjoying your summer so far. I can’t wait to hear 
about all of the fun activities that you did during the summer! 

 
I also hope that you’re looking forward to this upcoming school year! This school year 

might look a little different than what you’re used to, but I know that we are still going to have 
an amazing, safe, and fun-filled year together! You’re going to learn about many different 
topics, and I’m looking forward to guiding you through your learning. Before the first day of 
school, here are some important things to keep in mind:  

• Please bring a comfortable mask to wear during the school day. 

• Also, please bring a small bottle of hand sanitizer that you will keep on your 
desk to use as needed.  

• Please bring a small, healthy snack along with a water bottle labeled with your 
name on the first day of school (and every day!). You can refill the water bottle 
if needed, but please note there are no longer water fountains in our 
classrooms.  

• Don’t forget your backpack for any papers and materials that need to be sent 
home! 

• Please refer to the 4th grade supply list for other items that you might need for 
this year. The supply list can be found on the Jamison website. 

Parents, please feel free to send me an email (kstrzelec@cbsd.org) if you have any 
questions or concerns! 
 

Fourth Graders, I can’t wait to meet all of you soon on the first day of school, which is 
Tuesday, September 8, 2020! I’m looking forward to learning together and getting to know 
you all throughout this year! 

 
Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

Ms. Strzelec  
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